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Monday 14" December 2020

Saplings & Seedlings Nursery Classes closed this week

Dear Families,

| regret to inform you that Saplings and Seedlings nursery classes will be closed all week
because of significant staff shortages.

Although we have a confirmed case of COVID-19 in school today, your child has not been in
contact with the affected person. Therefore they will not need to self isolate.

Kind regards

Mrs Mardell

Head Teacher
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